
 

 

Date: December 08, 2023 

To: Adoptive Parents 

From: Finance Department 

Re:   Adoption Subsidy Payments for the Calendar Year 2024 
   
 
I trust this message finds you well. As we approach the conclusion of the calendar year, I am writing to inform you 
of the adoption subsidy payment schedule for the upcoming year, 2024. The provided dates are also available for 
your reference on our website, www.HeartlandForChildren.org.  
 
Payments will be credited to your designated direct deposit bank accounts on the 3rd Tuesday of each month, 
unless that day is preceded by a Federal bank holiday*. Please find below the schedule for the monthly payment 
dates throughout the year 2024: 
 

Month of Service Payment Date 
January 01/17/24* 

February 02/21/24* 
March 03/19/24 
April 04/16/24 
May 05/21/24 
June 06/18/24 
July 07/16/24 

August 08/20/24 
September 09/17/24 

October 10/16/24* 
November 11/19/24 
December 12/17/24 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding your accounts or payments, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me using the contact information provided below. Additionally, I would like to request that you promptly inform us 
of any future changes to your residential address, direct deposit bank accounts, or email addresses. 
 
We extend our sincere appreciation for all that you do, and wish you and your loved ones Joy, Peace, and Love 
during this festive season. Happy holidays and a prosperous New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Shibani Kyani 
Director of Business Affairs 
Tel: (863) 519-8900 extension 203 
Email:  SKyani@HeartlandforChildren.org 
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